



Woodlands Academy Whittock Road Stockwood Bristol BS14 8DQ

T. 0117 353 3506 info@woodlandsacademybristol.com

Executive Headteacher: Tracy French Head of School: Heather Morris

7th October 2021 Dear Parent/Carer, **Year 6 Camp June 2022 - Croft Farm**

Year 6 will be going on camp on Monday 6th June 2022 and will return on Wednesday 8th June 2022. If you would like your child to attend the Year 6 residential camp then please read and sign the following;

Waycroft Multi Academy Trust has public liability insurance should a claim be brought against them.

The charges for this visit are in accordance with the charging policy for school activities published by the Department for Education. A summary of this is available on the school website or from the school office.

The full cost of this camp is £256.99, but as your child is on the Pupil Premium register, we offer camp at a 50% discounted rate. Therefore, the cost to you for sending your child on this camp is £128.50.

A kit list will be sent home closer to the time, detailing all the items your child will need for this residential trip. The balance of £128.50 must be paid by Monday 28^{th} February 2022. This includes an initial £25.00 non-refundable deposit, which is due by Friday 22^{nd} October 2021, and a second interim deposit of £35 due by Friday 19^{th} November 2021. In order to make the financial contributions more manageable for parents and carers, we have set up 'Y6 PP Croft Farm 2022' on ParentPay which will enable you to make regular one-off payments between October 2021 and February 2022. We will check all monies paid on a regular basis and send reminders where appropriate. If you need a barcode letter, please contact the office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Morris Miss Brockett Head of School Year 6 Teacher









